
        

 

 

 

CAMPUS SCHOOL IIT KANPUR 

                Notice for classes  KG to V 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
Dear Parent, 

 

This is to inform you that the school will remain closed for classes KG to V on Tuesday, September 10, 2019 on account  
 
Of   “Muharram". 
 

 
Thanks 
 
Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 

               


